Charles Koch Foundation Visits MSM
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On August 22, a team of Morehouse School of Medicine (MSM) faculty and staff had the
privilege to host Mr. Brennan Brown, director of Educational Partnerships for the Charles Koch
Foundation.

During his visit, Mr. Brown engaged with several members of the MSM community, as well as
faculty and students at Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy. Mr. Brown'’s time at Tuskegee
Airmen Global Academy included a visit to the STEAM Lab, where the students were able to
showcase their learning experiences relative to STEAM.

Appreciation is extended to all who participated in this visit and to Ms. Jaeda Bennett and
Ms. Stephanie Mathurin for assisting with the coordination of activities for the visit to
Tuskegee Airmen Global Academy.
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